
Bells March 2019 newsletter
Welcome to our March newsletter!  We hope you 
enjoy reading this month’s information and 
helpful tips for your business and important news 
and events, which we hope will be of interest to 
you as a client and business owner.

Joanne Bell - Founder & Director Bells Accountants

Making Tax Digital (MTD) 
launches in April
As previously mentioned, the government’s 
‘Making Tax Digital’ initiative starts for limited 
companies in April 2019; 
Read our blog to find out more about this move 
and how it affects your business, especially if 
yours is a limited company.

Winner - KWIB Awards!
We’re delighted that Joanne Bell won the Kent 
Women in Business ‘Business Woman of The Year 
2019’ (over 5 years in current role) award at the 
KWIB Awards earlier this month. 

This is indeed testament to all the hard work Jo 
has put into supporting our clients, staff and the 
wider community. Well done Jo, we are all very 
proud!

Pure B2B Chislehurst launch
This month also saw the launch of the Pure B2B 
Mastermind in Chislehurst, at the Imperial Arms. 
A wide range of ambitious business owners 
discussed issues including:

•	 increasing conversion rate times
•	 franchises & the co-operative business model
•	 pricing (particularly whether to display prices 

on business websites)
•	 recruitment (channels, approaches) and      

employee retention 

Interesting perspectives, and useful learning for 
those attending, to take back as relevant to their 
own businesses.

The next Chislehurst meeting will be on 10th April, 
please contact  Anna Young for more information 
and to reserve your place: 
email: Anna@bellsaccountants.co.uk

We’d be delighted to hear from you with any 
questions,

comments or feedback you may have.

Contact us on 020 8468 1087 or via email at
enquiries@bellsaccountants.co.uk 
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